
Councillor Request Inquiry 2020 

#12-2020 

 

 

Please provide information regarding whether the County has any investments in 
AIMCO. 
 
Good Day, 

  

At the May 26 Council meeting, Councillor Tonita put forward the following information request: 

  

Please provide information on:  

• Please provide information regarding whether the County has any investments in AIMCO 

  

Corporate Finance provides the following information: 

 
Strathcona County does not have any investments with AIMCO. 
 

Should you require further information please contact Laura Probst at 780-464-8415 or 

Laura.Probst@strathcona.ca  

  

Kind regards, 
 
Heather Isaac 
Administrative Team Lead 
Corporate Finance 
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